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1. Welcome
Celia Patterson welcomed everyone to the meeting and informed them that as Rev Paul Ormrod has moved to Switzerland we needed to find a new Chair. She proposed Rev John Chapman Seconded by Liz Pacey. Elected Unanimously

2. Apologies No apologies for absence

3. Approval of Minutes of the 2018 meeting 
Proposed Alan Bennet
Seconded Patsy Parry


4. Matters Arising None
5. Legal Requirements
· Celia apologised to the meeting for the delay in getting cards out to people. There have been many changes at FEREDE and the Ministry is overwhelemed. Celia hopes this will be sorted soon. 
· Andrew Johnson informed the meeting that to apply for a FEREDE card the requirements were:- 2 Safeguarding forms, Residencia and Passport
· As there are new forms for both Legal Reps and obtaining a FEREDE card, Celia’s daughter will translate these into English as a guide.
· Celia advised that every year Chaplaincies check that their Legal Reps are still in the country. They must be residents and when changing reps this must be done at an AGM or EGM. Forms must then be taken to the Notary and arrive at the Ministry within 3 months of the meeting.
· Questions were raised regarding reps leaving and new reps. Celia stated that there was no requirement to remove Reps who left the country if they did not have access to any Chaplaincy documents, but that when New Reps were introduced all Reps had to complete new paperwork, so anyone who does not complete the paperwork would no longer be a rep. The forms make it very clear, as one form requires you to state why those no longer on the list have been removed.
· Forms must be completed correctly including the full names or these are not legal
· Andrew Johnson asked if the UK became a 3rd Nation whether things would become more difficult. Celia stated that as long as Clergy were legal then FEREDE would not have a problem

6. A.O.B
· Celia was invited to attend a weekend meeting by FEREDE which covered two topics What is an Evangelical Church? and Homosexuality.
· Celia asked the meeting to allow her to ask their church lawyer to help with legal matters as things have become so much more complicated recently.
· Andrew Johnson asked about the legality of holding a church lottery.
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